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New-> 1. Will there be a Winter 2021 Indoor Season (January-March)? 
After consideration, due to ongoing COVID-19 concerns, the Gettysburg AYSO board has decided to 

not have a Winter 2021 Indoor season for both the safety of our players and our volunteers. 

 

 

2. Will there be a Spring 2021? 
The hope is we will have a Spring 2021 season.  The board will continue to re-access when we have 

new information and update accordingly. 

 
 

 

Message from the Regional Commissioner/Al Moyer:  

Greetings AYSO Soccer Parents, 

              First and foremost, on behalf of the AYSO soccer board we hope you and your families are well 
and stay that way through this challenging time. As you are well aware, AYSO soccer like many other 
activities have been suspended for the mean time. The grounds at the Gettysburg Area School District 
are instrumental to what we can accomplish. As a member of the school board I will have some early 
insight into whatever administrative decisions are made regarding the functioning of the school and a 
timeline relative to access on the fields. The board has created the above FAQ in hopes this information 
will assist you in your future planning. In the meantime, while we are social distancing, we encourage you 
to use some of your family discretionary time to work on some soccer fundamentals. There are so many 
good and fun drills that can be accomplished in the yard while still following the recommendations of our 
local, state, and federal officials. Finally, our thoughts and prayers are with our AYSO soccer family and 
our community and nation. Best wishes to all of you and please continue to check our AYSO website for 
the most updated information.  

 


